
Dear Pratt House Member,

Spring is here, and that means our annual membership drive is underway! We would certainly love to
count you among the Center’s family again this year. The generosity of individuals like you helps support our
programs of education and outreach throughout the year. Your tax-deductible contribution helps make up the
difference between the prices we charge and the true cost of our programs.

As a member, you will receive our informational newsletters throughout the year, which highlight our
recent events. You will also be the first to know about our upcoming events, such as open art shows, adult and
youth program sign-ups, performances, and more. Additionally, you receive a $5 discount on all classes and
lessons offered at the Center, just for being a member!

This historical building could not thrive the way it does without your support. The small cost of a
membership has a huge impact on the Center’s ability to offer the local community classes and programs.

Kindly return the bottom portion of this page and your membership renewal to the Center. Thank you for your
support!

Please return to:

Dodge Pratt Northam Art and Community Center
106 Schuyler Street
Boonville, NY 13309

Please count me as a member of the Dodge Pratt Northam Art and Community Center!

Name Phone
_______________________________________        _________________________________

Mailing Address Email
_______________________________________        _________________________________

_______________________________________ ________Please check here if you would like to receive newsletters

and correspondence via email.

Membership type Contributing Sponsorship

_____ Student $10 ____ Bronze $50 ____ Sponsor a Child’s Summer Program $25

_____ Individual $15 ____ Silver $200 ____ Sponsor our robotics program $25

_____ Family $20 ____Gold $500

_____ New Member ____ Lifetime $1,000

_____ Renewal ____Check

____Cash

____Paypal donation - dpnart@frontier.com
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